Note to the Oslo Group
This is the revised draft of IRES, which has been prepared in cooperation with our consultant.  

A number of revisions have been carried out taking into account the inputs from the Oslo Group.  In particular, we tried to clarify the distinction between final consumer groups (defined in terms of their economic activity, using ISIC) and the groupings that are used in the presentation of energy statistics (which includes groups on specific uses, like transport).  This is found in Chapter 5.

The definitions of products and flows will reflect the revised definitions from InterEnerStat when they are circulated.

We invite the Oslo Group to provide a review of the current draft as well as on the recommendations provided therein.  Please send us your inputs no later than 25 June so that they can be included before the worldwide consultation which is expected to take place at the beginning of July.

We invite the Oslo Group to provide comment on any part of the documents, but also on a few issues on which we would like to draw your attention.  These include:

1) Review the correspondence with the ISIC categories that are described in table 5.1 and table 5.3 in Chapter 5.  Some of the correspondences have been discussed with the classification experts within UNSD.

2) in paragraph 8.9 of Chapter 8 there may be the need to provide more details on the example of the primary energy content for primary electricity from renewable sources. Please, provide your opinion.
3) in paragraph 8.52-8.53 of Chapter 8, there may be the need to include additional examples of reconciliation of data. Please provide your opinion.
